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Mitchell Township Board  
November 7, 2016 
 Meeting Minutes 

 
 
The Regular Meeting of the Mitchell Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Murnock, on 
Monday, November 7, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Mitchell Township Hall, 6849 W. Tower Road, 
Curran, Michigan.  
 
Members present: Supervisor Gregory Murnock, Treasurer Kevin Small, Clerk Donita Charron, 
Trustee Carla Brimm, Trustee Aaron Welch 
Members absent:  None 
Others present: Assistant Fire Chief Frank Rate and two members of the community 
 
October 10, 2016 Regular Meeting Minutes  
It was moved by Brimm, supported by Welch, to approve the October 10, 2016 regular meeting 
minutes as presented. Yes – 5    No – 0       Absent – 0   Motion Carried. 
 
October Financial Reports 
It was moved by Small, supported by Brimm to file the October’s financial report. 
Yes – 5   No – 0       Absent – 0   Motion Carried. 
 
Public Comment:  

• Inquire about work being done on park inside Curran Village Limits 
 
Departmental Reports 
 
Assessing  

• Board of Review Meeting December 12, 2016 
 
Fire Department  

• 1 Personal Injury and 7 Medical Runs for the month of October 
• The on demand generator will be installed November 7th and 8th for the Fire Dept. 

 
Planning Commission 

• Next Planning Commission Meeting will be December 14, 2016 
 
Zoning Administrator 
It was moved by Charron, supported by Welch to accept October’s Zoning Report as presented. 
Yes – 5   No – 0       Absent – 0   Motion Carried. 
 
Cemetery  

• None 
 
Roads 

• None 
 
Building  
 

• The on demand generator for the Township Hall will be installed November 9th and 10th 
 
Park 

• Trees are fallen over property line at Mitchell Township Village Park 
 
Election – General Election November 8, 2016 
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Correspondence  
• None 

 
Old Business 

• None 
  
New Business  
 
It was moved by Charron and supported by Small to have Stouts Lawn Service do the snow 
removal at the Townhall and the Fire Department 
Yes – 5   No – 0       Absent – 0   Motion Carried. 
 
The Mitchell Township Board would like to thank outgoing Supervisor Greg Murnock for 
10 years of dedicated service and Trustee Aaron Welch for 2 years of service. 
 
 
 
Next meeting December 12, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.  Meeting adjourned 7:55 p.m.  
 
 

                                                 
____________________________                               _____________________________ 

Donita Charron, Clerk      Gregory C. Murnock, Sr., Supervisor  
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